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100th Day Project

Dear Parents,

The 100th day of kindergarten is approaching us fast and it is a very special milestone at school.  To help celebrate the 100th day of kindergarten we will be doing special activities in class!

To help your children understand the number 100 they will be completing a special project.  To complete the project your child will need to collect 100 items.  The items can all be the same thing or it can be a mixture of things.  Some examples of items to use for the project are pennies, cereal, buttons, cotton balls, or paper clips.  These are just examples feel free to choose something else.  After collecting the items your child will decide how he/she will display them on a poster. One way items have been displayed in the past years is by using the items to make the number 100.  However, the way items are displayed is completely open. Please don’t glue anything too heavy on the poster because we want to be able to display these in the hallway.   Be creative and encourage your child to think outside the box!


I would like your child to bring his/her project to school to share with the class. This project will be due on the 100th Day of School, Friday, January 25th. If there are any supplies you need please feel free to ask and I will do my best to get them for you!  
Have fun and be creative! 
Mrs. Youmans
